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Little Eagle News
Week of: September 11th- September 15th 

 

Monday 9.11– NWEA Testing Begins K to 6

9/11 Prayer Service on Announcements

Tuesday 9.12- Practice Fire Drill

Thursday 9.14- Mini -6th Grade Picture Day

Friday 9.15- Mass @ 9:00am 2nd-6th – Notre Dame

Looking Ahead:

9.26- PTO Dress Down Day-$1

9.27- PTO Meeting @ 8:00am- KC Cafeteria

10.9- No School

10.10- SJPII Open House 6:00-7:30pm

10.11- No School for SJPII students ONLY

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:15AM to 3:15PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

SJPII Atheltics/ Extracurriculars: Sign-Ups for 4th-6th grade Cheerleading is still 

happening! Please have all forms turned in by this Wednesday. 

Students in 3rd-6th will be able to sign-up for the Lunch Bunch Book Club and Math 24 

Challenge Club this week. Both clubs will take place once a week during their scheduled 

lunch periods. Sign-Ups will be in the office. 

Service Club information will be going home soon! We would like to have all our clubs up 

and running by October! Stay tuned for more clubs in next week’s newsletter for our K-2 

students. 

Picture Day is this Thursday for Mini-6th Grade. Students may dress out of  uniform 

but must adhere to the dress code rules. Thank you! Please make sure all forms are 

brought the day of  or paid online prior.  We will be using Lifetouch again this school 

year for our photos. Website: https://lifetouch.com/

School Name: Saint John Paul II Elem School
Picture Day Date: Thursday, September 14

Picture Day ID: EVT7FDN82

. 

We had a wonderful week at SJPII! We are so thankful 

that so many of our SJPII Grandparents came to 

celebrate Mass with us this past Friday! It was truly 

wonderful to share this special time with you. 

Thank you again to the families who donated extra fans 

to help cool down the classrooms on our extra hot days! 

We appreciate your kindness!

As a reminder, for the safety of all our SJPII family, 

please do not pull out of line at morning drop off. The 

back door closes at 7:45am each morning. Students are 

not late until 7:55am. If tardy, a note must be given to the 

front office for the tardy to be excused. Please refer to 

the KCFS student/parent handbook for more info. 
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